
July 2014 

Newsletter of Goulburn & District  Branch 

There have been changes to 
standing orders which have been 
posted at the range. 
 

ALL shooters 
and visitors 
are asked to  

familiarise 
themselves 
with this  

Document. 

ATTENTION! 

New  

Standing 

Orders 

Bus Trip - Lithgow Small Arms Museum 

Join us for a bus trip to the Small Arms  
Museum at Lithgow for a fun day out for 
“gun nuts”with some history rolled in.       

  

Take your lunch or treat yourself and buy 
something on arrival  
 
 

DATE:  Sunday 14 Sept  
TIME:   7.30am Departure  
COST:  BUS FARE around $35 (Possibly less) 
 

NOTE This amount AMOUNT DOES NOT INCLUDE ADMISSION  
Adults - $10.00 Concession - $7.00 Kids under 14 - $5.00  
 
We NEED to know NUMBERS ASAP so we can book the bus 

Email ssaagoulburn@hotmail.com 

TRY SHOOTING 

DAY  
 

Sunday 26th Oct from 1pm. 
We will be offering unlicensed members of the public 
a chance to try shooting with .22’s (under instruction) 
we’ll be on the lookout for volunteers to assist and ask 
you to mention this to interested friends & family.  

Shooters must complete a form, provide proof of 
identity and if between 12and 18 years  be 
accompanied by a parent or guardian.  

A L L  H A N D S  R E Q U I R E D  

WORKING BEE   

SUNDAY 31ST AUGUST  

FROM 9AM ( AT THE RANGE) 


